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Preparing members for retirement

We’re approaching the busiest time of year for retirement applications and need your
help.

We've created a factsheet setting out all the information to explain what goes into a
member's retirement calculation.

Any staff members affected by the Transitional Protection changes should be encouraged
to apply for retirement as normal.

Read more

Updates to our Transitional Protection
webinar

We’ve updated our Transitional Protection
webinar, which provides you with an overview
of the changes to the Scheme.

The webinar is a valuable way to understand

what to expect from the Transitional
Protection changes.

Read further
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Teachers’ Pensions Action Forum
(TPAF)

To help you understand our virtual TPAF event
in more detail, we’ve created a bespoke
webpage including all the information you
need regarding the event.

We’ll also be uploading slide decks to the
webpage from the workshops hosted later on
in the year.

Monthly Contributions

We’d like to remind those of you who provide
MDC submissions, when making monthly
contributions payments, you must also submit
the relevant Monthly Breakdown form.

A large number of contributions submitted

can’t be allocated to the correct tiers due to
non-submission of these forms.

Learn more

FURTHER NEWS

End of Year Certificate (EOYC) deadline reminder
The deadline date EQYC this year has now passed.

If you work with schools to provide this information, its important that this is done as
soon as possible if it hasn’t already been completed.

For more detailed guidance please read our EOYC factsheet and read our EOYC
guidelines to help your understand what you need to do.
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The content of this email is based on our understanding of the current legislation governing the I‘T‘I:MMA
Teachers' Pension Scheme. In the event that there is a disagreement between the content of this d HCURITY
email and the overriding Regulations, then the content of the Regulations will take precedence. (SEV

The benefits of the Teachers' Pension Scheme, and the tax treatment of pensions may be subject
to change in the future.
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